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************ Notice ************

Regarding temporary location change of Global Trade and Receivables Finance (GTRF)’s Counter of HSBC Bank (Viet Nam) Ltd
 
Dear valued customers,

In response to the complicated situation of the COVID-19, in order to ensure the safety of our staff and normal operations, we would like to inform you that the temporary address of GTRF’s counter from Monday 07 June 2021 until further notice, details as below:
 
        Current address: Floor 13, Centre Point Building, 106 Nguyen Van Troi Street, Phu Nhuan District, Hochiminh City, Vietnam 
        New address: Floor 6, The Metropolitan, 235 Dong Khoi Street, Ben Nghe Ward, District 1, Ho Chi Minh City, Vietnam
GTRF documents receiving from clients will be maintained at Floor 6, The Metropolitan, 235 Dong Khoi Street, Ben Nghe Ward, District 1, Ho Chi Minh City, Vietnam until further notice. 

All other details of our Global Trade and Receivables Finance remain unchanged.
 
Thank you for understanding and sorry for the inconvenience. Should you have any other queries, please contact your Relationship Manager or our GTRF Client Services team at hotline +84 28 73071111.




Your sincerely,
HSBC Bank (Viet Nam) Ltd,

PUBLIC

